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Refer to: T.D. Marriott

Direct Line: (780) 497-4868

E-mail: tmarriott@brownleclaw.com
Your File#:

Our Filet: 71310-0008

September 30, 2008

Yukon Public Utilities Board

Box 31728

Whitehorse, Yukon

YI1A 6L3

Attention: Ms. Wendy Shanks, Board Chair
Dear Ms. Shanks:

RE: YECL 2008-2009 General Rate Application

The City of Whitehorse is in receipt of Board Order 2008-14 received by email on September 28, 2008,
While the City takes no issuc with the directions provided in the Order, it does wish to point out that
paragraph “11” in the preamble to the Order is inaccurate. The City did not request that the UCG evidence
be struck. Rather, in a letter dated September 9, 2008 the City took the position that it would be
appropriate for the Yukon Utilities Board to suspend the September 10, 2008 deadline for parties to file
information requests on the UCG evidence until the Board had dealt with the YECL application (filed
September 8, 2008) to have the UCG material struck from the record. In the result, the Board ruled that
the YECL application was premature and that parties should proceed with information requests on
September 10, 2008, as scheduled.

While the City recognizes that this point in no way affects the substance of Order 2008-14, it simply
wishes to set the record straight.

We trust the Board will find this to be helpful and appropriate.
Yours truly,

BROWNLEE LLP _
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